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 January 19, 2024 

BY EMAIL & RESS 
registrar@oeb.ca 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear. Ms. Marconi: 

Re: EB-2023-0360 - PUC (Transmission) LP (“PUC Transmission”) and Hydro One Sault Ste. Marie 
Limited Partnership (“HOSSM”) Leave to Construct Application - PUC Transmission Project and 
HOSSM Station Project  
Confirmation of FIPPA Compliance 

Pursuant to section 92 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (the “Act”) PUC Transmission and 
HOSSM have applied to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) for an Order or Orders granting leave 
to construct transmission facilities in the Sault Ste Marie area. PUC Transmission is seeking 
approval of the construction of a new 230 kV transformer station and 10 km of new 230 kV 
transmission line. 

PUC Transmission confirms that the documents filed in support of the referenced application do 
not include any personal information under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act (Ontario). 

An electronic copy of this letter has been filed through the OEB’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System. 

Yours truly, 

Robert Brewer 
President
PUC (Transmission) LP


